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Homework and Study Guide 
 
To effectively prepare for the March 2024 Transportation Commission meeting, please 
review materials hyperlinked within the meeting agenda.  
 
Additionally, please review materials included and referenced within this study guide. 
These materials have been compiled to provide background and information to guide 
Transportation Commission discussion.  
 
 
Public Communication 
The following communications to the Transportation Commission email account have 
been received over the course of the past month (as of 3/15/24): 

 E-bikes and scooters 
 Bellwood Ave 
 traffic safety concern 
 Pedicab license information 
 traffic safety concern 

 
Page Ave Parking Removal 
Page Avenue is scheduled to get a new sidewalk between Esch and Harpst. In order to 
install this sidewalk, the curb will be moved out (into the roadway) so as to minimize 
conflicts with utilities and provide a lawn extension. This section of Page is relatively 
narrow and moving the curb necessitates removal of parking on one side of the road so 
as to allow adequate width for vehicles. More information is available on the project 
website.  

Proposed Action: Make a recommendation on the removal of parking along Page 
Ave to accommodate a new sidewalk 

 
2024 Resurfacing and Related Projects Update  
The 2024 Street Resurfacing Program and Related Projects was deferred at the last 
meeting and will be presented by staff this month. This annual presentation will highlight 
which areas of the City and roadways/paths are slated for rehabilitation or preservation 
work in the upcoming construction cycle. Additionally, the street/utility construction 
dashboard has been updated to show 2024 projects. 
 
Signalized Intersections and Non-motorized users 
In the development of the Annual Work Program, the Transportation Commission 
requested a presentation by staff on what considerations and accommodations are 
made for pedestrians and bicyclists at signalized intersections. Staff will give an 
overview of this topic and then answer questions from the Transportation Commission.  
 
Traffic Calming/Speed Management Update 
At the recommendation of the Transportation Commission, City Council passed R-23-
330 “Resolution to Adopt and Improved Neighborhood Traffic Calming Program” on 
September 5, 2023. Since it’s passage, staff has been working on strategies to 
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implement the directives of the resolution. Additionally, staff has talked these through 
with the Transportation Commission’s Traffic Calming Committee at meetings in 
February. While work is ongoing on this topic, staff wanted to connect with the 
Transportation Commission as whole to review the direction we are headed and answer 
any questions you may have. 
 
Staff Report and Updates 
The monthly transportation progress report and the January 2024 crash report are 
included and will be reviewed by staff.  
 


